
 
 
Email correspondence 
 
From: "John-Paul Di Donato" <pauldd@caldiscook.com> 
To: <Murray.Amos@mpsc.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: "John Ward" <johnw@caldiscook.com> 
Date: 02/12/2010 09:39 AM 
Subject: RE: DA10-0128 Moree Police Station 
 
 
 

Good morning Murray, 

  

Thank you for the clarification, these issues are never straightforward! 

  

In the interest of moving this along we conditionally accept the draft 94A contribution 

condition noting that section 94A is not supported by United Group and NSW Police. 

As advised a section 96 application for modification will be lodged to remove the section 

94A condition. 

  

Thank you again for providing this initiative for the project. 

  

Regards, 

  

Paul Di Donato 
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